
From: Hardy, Katherine 
Sent: 10/28/2011 4:28:20 PM 
To: keh@cpuc.ca.gov (keh@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: NOTICE: Draft Research Plan Posted for Comment — Custom Impact Evaluation 

(WO 033) 

This notice is being sent to the Service Lists for CPUC proceeding A0807021 and R 09 11 014. 
Apologies for duplications. 

The draft research plan for evaluation of the 2010-12 custom impact projects (WO 033) has 
been posted at 

http://www.energydataweb.com/cpuc/home.aspx 

The draft research plan can be found by clicking on the search tab at the top of the home page, 
clicking on "Industrial" under the sector tab, and then clicking on "search" at the bottom of the 
page. The title of the document is Custom Impacts Research Plan (WO 033) DRAFT. 

It is not necessary to register or log in to retrieve the document. However, registration/logging 
in is required to submit comments and to be placed on the mailing list for future notifications 
regarding the custom impacts evaluation. NOTE: FUTURE NOTICES WILL BE SENT TO 
THE MAILING LIST AND NOT TO THE SERVICE LISTS. 

To be placed on the mailing list, after logging in and retrieving the document, check the box 
titled "My Documents." This will add your email address to the mailing list. 

To add a comment, log in and click the "comment" button. This will take you to a comment 
page. Comments should be submitted as a word document attachment; specific (as opposed to 
overarching) comments should be provided in a format that identifies the plan section and 
paragraph (and any more specific identifier as appropriate). 
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Comments on the draft plan may be submitted until November 11, 2011. Energy Division 
will consider all comments but will not be posting responses. 

Kay Hardy 

Regulatory Analyst 

California Public Utilities Commission 

505 Van Ness Ave. 

San Francisco, CA 94102 

(415) 703-2322 
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